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Dear Mr Yun-Jae Won, 
 
I thank you for your Liaison Statement (SC6_WG1_N0046) to IEEE 802, dated 16 March 2016, in 
which you requested that IEEE 802 provide additional status at ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6/WG1 meetings on 
IEEE 802 standards and amendments that either will be submitted to the PSDO process or are 
already progressing through  the PSDO process. 
 
IEEE 802 agrees that the sharing and discussion of such status is important to support a better 
understanding  by ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6/WG1 participants of these IEEE 802 standards and 
amendments, and thus why they should be ratified using the PSDO process. 
 
Unfortunately, IEEE 802 cannot guarantee that a representative will always be available to attend 
ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6/WG1 face to face meetings and provide the requested information in person. 
Even if such a representative were available, it would be difficult for a single person to fully represent 
the wide diversity of IEEE 802 projects. 
 
IEEE 802 suggests, instead of providing this information at a meeting, that ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6/WG1 
arrange a teleconference at which one or more IEEE 802 representatives can present the information 
and respond to questions and concerns, with the teleconference scheduled just before each ISO/IEC 
JTC1/SC6/WG1 face to face meeting. The first such teleconference would be held sometime in late 
January or early February 2017. 
 
We hope this suggestion will satisfy your request and resolve any concerns. 
 
Regards, 
 
/s/ Paul Nikolich 

Paul Nikolich 

Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 
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